
 

 

 

Re:PS/PB 11/05/2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Second Hand Uniform Sales 

Following Government guidelines, we are enhancing our second-hand uniform service so we can 

offer more items to parents and carers.  These items will be sold at a greatly reduced price.  

We are asking parent and carers to donate any unwanted uniform items that are in good 

condition, to the school office, to enable us to improve our service. Items can also be donated 

throughout the year. Thank you if you have already donated items. 

With the help of our wonderful BSA, we are hoping to hold our first sale during the week 

commencing 23rd May 2022 and will set out a stall in the reception area of the school office, 

which will remain there for the whole week. The BSA then hope to hold the sales for the week 

preceding each school holiday and at any big events such as the Christmas and Summer 

Fayres. If you would like uniform outside of these times, please ask the school office and we will 

try to help. 

Suggested prices for uniform will be; 

Jumpers/Cardigans - £3.00     

Trousers/ Skirts/ Shorts/ Dresses - £1.50 

Polo shirts - 50p 

PE T-Shirts/ Shorts £1.50 

Book Bag - £1.00 

PE bag - £1.00 

School fleece - £4.00 

We understand that the last two years have been really challenging for families and 
circumstances may have changed.  Did you know that your child could be eligible for free school 
meals? Eligibility can be checked confidentially by visiting 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/freeschoolmeals/juniorsecondary  
Registering is really quick and easy – if you think you qualify go online for an immediate decision. 
Alternatively, if you need help in applying / completing the form, please contact Mrs Saunders in 
the school office and we can apply on your behalf. 
 
If you are entitled to free school meals, we will also issue you with a £50 uniform voucher to use 
at PMG Schoolwear, New Milton for each academic year your child/ren is at Bransgore Primary 
school. Please ask the school office for more details. 
If your child is in KS1 and receives ‘universal free meals’ you must still complete the form 

to apply for free school meals in order to qualify for your Voucher. 

Best wishes, 

Paul Brown 

Headteacher 
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